
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transportation Notice # 2023-037 
Effective, Tuesday August 1, 2023. 

0001 
REVISED 

 

To: All Concerned 
 

Subject: Voluntary Off Board 
 
 

The Belt Railway Company of Chicago will establish a Voluntary Off Board to be utilized by employees during 
selective periods. The responsibility for marking back up is the sole responsibility of the employees awarded a 
position on the Voluntary Off Board. The Voluntary Off Board may be discontinued at any time by BRC 
management. The Voluntary Off Board is now open for bid. Applications are to be made directly to the Crew 
Board at Offboard@Beltrailway.com. Do not make an application by contacting the Crew Caller. This is not 
open to Yardmasters, Engineers, or Hump Conductors. If you have any questions please contact Jordan Busson, 
Rigo Ruiz or Kevin Billingsley.  
 

- The Voluntary Off Board bidding will close at 12:00 on Wednesday, August 2, 2023. 
- Six (6) slots are available per week, beginning every Monday.  
- Initial placement on the Voluntary Off Board will be based on seniority order. 
- If a person elects to come off the Voluntary Off Board, the crew board must be given 24-hour 

notice, prior to the new week beginning. 
- New spots will be awarded on a 1st come basis.  

 
 

Jordan Busson 
Terminal Superintendent 

 

Transportation Notices in Effect: 
 

2020 002 

2022 009, 017, 023, 028, 029, 032, 034, 046 

2023 003, 004, 007, 008, 014, 020, 021, 024, 026, 032, 
033, 034, 035, 036, 037 
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